
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          3rd July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Lime and Maroon, 

 

As part of the children's learning about Ancient Greece, we have been exploring 

Neoclassical architecture which was a revival of Ancient Greek style. We would love to be 

able to take the children on a local area walk into town to see for themselves some of this 

style as York has some fantastic examples of buildings in this style. Did you know, the 

Assembly Rooms (Ask Italian in town) was the first example of neoclassical architecture 

outside of Italy? 

 

The walk will take place on the afternoon of Wednesday 10th July. We expect to leave 

school around 1:30pm and arrive back at 2:45pm. All children will need sensible shoes for 

walking and appropriate clothing for the changeable weather. 

 

For the trip to take place, we would really appreciate some volunteers to come along on the 

walk with us. Please let us know either in person or via SeeSaw as soon as possible if you’d 

be able to attend and support us with this.  

 

Many thanks, 

Miss Platts and Miss Reeder 

 

 

 

 

 


